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Dear Parents/Carers  
 

                                          8th March, 2019 

   

 
A team of year 5 pupils from our Hockey club competed in the Banbury Area Quicksticks’ festival at BGN 
this week. In an action packed morning of 6 games, team BLS had a mixed set of results. Winning against 
Hanwell Fields, drawing against Cropredy, narrowly missing out to: Queensway, Dashwood, Harriers and 
being convincingly beaten by the eventual winners; Hill View. All our goals were scored by Cooper and Rory 
- what tremendous efforts boys! Alice finished with the Self Belief award. Well done everyone, you all 
showed great teamwork throughout the morning. Thank you to Mrs Washburn who came to support the 
team. 
 
NATWEST run a scheme to support children developing ‘money sense’. There 
are activities, including games, activities and videos, to support your child 
towards a better financial future. The link to the website is: 
https://natwest.mymoneysense.com/parents/  
 
We are keen to plan an exciting world at work week for the children in June. We 
are still looking for volunteers to come in and talk to the children about their job/roles. Please let Mrs 
O’Donnell know if you are able to come in. 
 
Please see the attached flier about opportunities for KS2 children to attend concerts performed by local 
secondary school pupils. 
 
Next week, the Book Fayre will be in school. The children will have the opportunity to visit the Fayre during 
the week with their class to look at the books that are available. If you would like to purchase any books, the 
Book Fayre will be open from 3:15 - 3:45 on Tuesday 12th in the hall (please come to the community door) 
and Friday 15th in the library (please use the main entrance). Any child who walks home alone on these 
days but wishes to purchase a book must hand their money, in a named envelope, to their class teacher, 
who will then hand it back to them at the end of the day.  
 
Monday 11th Miss Wyatt, Mrs Macmillan, Miss Glynn and Mr Finlow are visiting Romania as part of our 
ERASMUS Project this week. Children in these classes know who will be teaching and supporting them next 
week. We look forward to sharing their adventures and experiences of schools abroad.  
Tuesday 12th Some year 5 children will be visiting Tudor Hall for a High 5 netball competition. 
Wednesday 13th  
Thursday 14th 5DC continue swimming lessons at Spiceball – remember your kit and swimming hat  
Friday 15th RED NOSE DAY- see below. Year 5 and 6 will be visiting St John the Baptist Church at 2pm 
 
NOTICES: 
 
School Council have planned a fundraiser for Comic Relief/ Red Nose day on Friday 15th March.  They 
have voted to have a Onesie/Pyjama Non- Uniform Day.  To participate in this event, children are asked to 
donate £1 to this good cause.  The money will be collected by the School Councilors in their classrooms on 
the Friday morning. 
 
Advance dates for your diary - March 

Friday 1st March FAIRTRADE DAY – House Event 

Tuesday 5th March Year 1 Family Picnic 

Wednesday 6th March Year 2 Virtual Castle Experience 

Thursday 7th March WORLD BOOK DAY 
5DC begin Swimming 

Friday 8th March Y3&4 Church 2pm 

Mon 11th  – Fri 15th March Book Fayre in school 
Staff visiting a school in Romania as part of the 
ERASMUS project 

Friday 15th March Y5&6 Church 2pm 

https://natwest.mymoneysense.com/parents/
https://natwest.mymoneysense.com/parents/


 
                                                            

 
 

 
 
 

 

Reader of the Week  
Jack, Kez, Rory T, Holly S, Freddy H, Huey W, Layla B, Ollie B.S, Allie W, Freddie T, Eden M, 
Jasmine, Elouise S, Harriet S, Max S, Salome P, Mathew H, Oliver T, Oliver B, Alice T,  

 

Swimmers  
Proficient stage achieved by Jack M and Ben H; Siena S stage 4;25 metres distance award 
for Lewis S, Chloe W, Henry J, Philip T, Lidia L, Aziacoreta E,   

 

Congratulations also to: 
Christopher for star of the week at rugby; Loki F dance medal for couples under 10 Cha Cha and 1st in the 
solo under 8’s Cha Cha; Bronze award gymnastics achieved by Kez H, writer of the week awards for Elan, 
Millie, Finley and Lake; certificate for costume excellence at LFACC awarded to Ella; Spirit of the games 
self-belief awarded to Alice T; for representing the school at the Banbury Quicksticks Hockey Festival-
Haryodh D, Rory T, Finley B, Cooper C, Alice T, Oscar E, Ria S and Elana H; for representing the school 
at the primary swimming finals- Gaby T and Frankie F. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jane Ridley 
Headteacher  

 
                                                                  House Points tally 

w/e:  Sun Ice  Fire Forests  Oceans Waterfalls 

 92 96 82 100 123 92 
 

RED NOSE DAY – onesies or pyjamas 

Tuesday 19th March Y1 Banbury Museum trip 

Friday 22nd March Early Years’ and Year 6 Height and Weight day 
Year 1&2 Church 2pm 

Friday 29th March Early Years’ ‘storytime with mum’ 2.30pm 
 

Superhero of the Week  
Alanis W, River P, Ria S, Zack, Riley, Elliott A, Rudi W, Poppy H, Ethan M, Kareena G, Evan 
M, Gianna B, Jade B, Jacob H, Jake C, Rosie B, Charlie G, Joshua P,  

 


